September 11, 2025

1. Attention all ELL 5 students:
There is a mandatory writing assessment today, September 11" at 3:15pm in the
multi-purpose room. It is important for ALL ELL 5 students to attend. Please bring a
pen with you to this assessment.
Please see Ms. Goulas if you have any questions.

2. Reminder to all IB Students who are going to the field trip next week, you need to
submit forms by 3:30pm today. There is a drop box by the CAS/EE office at the
front of school.

3. For all Grade 11 and 12 students, if you are interested in learning about studying in
the United States, please come and meet the representative from Education USA to
learn about the common app today September 11, Thursday, after school in the
library!

4. For all International students, there will be a kayaking field trip on September 22.
Please check the RIE website for more information or see Ms Goulas if you are
interested.



